
 

 

 

June, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Message from the Mayor 
 
 

On behalf of the citizens of Vancouver and my colleagues on City Council, I want to 
welcome everyone attending “How to Love a Child,” the Janusz Korczak Lecture 
Series.  
 
Youth are an integral aspect of any community, and I applaud everyone involved in 
the creation of this lecture series. The work of Dr. Janusz Korczak was integral in 
child advocacy and continues to be relevant for those working within the field. This 
series promises to bring dialog from multiple disciplines in order to provide a well-
rounded approach to the topic at hand.  
 
I hope everyone has an enjoyable and educational experience at the lecture series! 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Gregor Robertson 
MAYOR 

 


